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Hello Families,

The last two weeks have been such a joy! I’ve
had so much fun getting to know each of the
children and seeing their unique personalities
shine through. Whether it’s their curiosity,
creativity, or energy, every day brings
something new and exciting!

As we continue settling into our routine, I’m
really looking forward to watching the children
grow together. We’re also hoping for the
weather to cool down soon so we can start
our much-anticipated nature walks. I know the
kids will love exploring the outdoors and
discovering all the wonders of the changing
seasons.

Thank you for your ongoing support and for
helping make these first few weeks so special!
Warmly,
Ms. May What we learned!

Community helpers 
We talked about different roles

people have in the community.
Literacy

Letter recognition “B” and “P”
Numeracy

Counting up to and recognizing
number “5”
Transportation

As a part of our transportation
theme, we focused on the bus.
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Upcoming Theme!
Community helpers

Learning about what our
parents do

Literacy
Letter recognition “N”
Letter review

IMPORTANT DATES!
September 16th, 2024 (Monday)
Respect-for-the-Aged Day

September 12th, 2024 (Thursday)
Evacuation Drill

September 22nd, 2024 (Sunday)
Autumnal Equinox

September 23rd, 2024 (Monday)
Substitute Holiday


